
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

 
HEALTH AND SAFETY NOTICE 

 
MET OFFICE RED WARNING  

 MONDAY 18TH AND TUESDAY 19TH JULY 
 

IMPACT ON THE YEAR 2 AND THE YEAR 3 CONCERTS  
 

The Met Office have upgraded their warning to Red, which the highest level of 
alert possible on the days that the Y2 and Y3 concerts are due to take place. 
 
There is a very serious risk to the health of everyone from the expected high 
temperatures, but those with conditions that make them vulnerable are at the 
greatest risk.  
 
Those of you who have attended end of year concerts in the past, will know that 
even on a normal summer’s day, the temperature in the school hall becomes very 
high during concerts. 
 
With the very high temperatures forecast on Monday and Tuesday, conditions in 
the school hall for an evening concert would be a predictable and unacceptable 
danger to the health of those attending, and in particular to the children who 
are taking part. 
 
Therefore, the concert start times will be moved to 9.30 a.m. in the coolest 
conditions of the day. Please wait at the rear gates on the car park to be let in. 
We will wait until the last minute to let the audience in to keep the hall as cool 
as possible. 
 
I understand that this may make it impossible for some of you to attend and 
cause disappointment, but the temperature that we would experience in the 
school hall for an evening concert, when outside it is around 30C or higher, 
would be simply too dangerous for the adults and children in the hall. Everyone’s 
health must come first. 
 



J.ASPIN 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 


